
HUNTERS RIDGE GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2016 

5:00 PM 

The meeting was called to order at 5:03PM by Chairman, John Simoncini. 

The minutes of May 11, 2016 were approved. 

Members in attendance were: John Simoncini, Suzanne Evans McMurtrie, Dave Miller, and Jackie 

Gannucci.  Board liaison Fred Forbes, General Manager, Don Huprich, and Food and Clubhouse 

Manager, Bill Berg, were also in attendance. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

All events held from May thru September were well attended and well received by the members.  Pot 

Luck events will not be scheduled next summer.  We will schedule entertainers once a month on a Pub 

Night.  These events will be held indoors due to the heat, rain and humidity of those months. 

Monkey Survey to garner information for future social events will be done in the nearby future. 

We will try and continue the practice of taking photos of the members at our events.  This will be an in-

house project.   

We will reach out to the various entertainers to allow for line-dancing for the single members of our 

club who like to dance. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

All are in agreement that the Calendar of Events for 2016/2017 is a compilation of varied and diverse 

entertainers. 

March 30, 2017 and April 6, 2017 we are scheduling a Country Western Night with Pat King and a 

Karaoke Night with DJ TBA. 

*RESCHEDULED AS FOLLOWS:   

March 30, 2017 Country Western with Pat King.  April 6, 2017 Karaoke after Pub Night. 

Bingo is scheduled for October 19, 2016, and Trivia is scheduled for October 30, 2016.  Dave Miller will 

moderate these events.  As volunteers are needed to assist Dave. Suzanne Evans McMurtrie did 

volunteer. 

SUGGESTIONS/COMMENTS: 

Suzanne will send us a link with the name of a new entertainer – John Sherman. 

Laurie Saunders, a singer who lives in Hunters Ridge, offered her services if we ever have a cancellation. 

We will continue to try and contact Billy Dean and Dawn.   



Manny, an entertainer we have had in the past, has informed us that he is available.   

Super Bowl and a Kentucky Derby events are scheduled.  It was agreed not to have entertainment at 

these events.  These events will be handled in-house. 

Next year’s Welcome Back is scheduled for Saturday, November 4, 2017. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:30PM. 

Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 14, 2016 at 3PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jacqueline Gannucci 

 

 

 

 


